
 

 
 

31 October 2023 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Year 13 – University Open Days  
 
This term is a great time to go and view some potential universities.  Open days are a 
crucial part of the application process, and gives you the chance to hear from those 
already at the university talk about their experience, and give you an idea what you 
can expect.  They may even inform you on an important part of the university 
experience you have not considered.  
 
Open days give you the opportunity to chat with lecturers, look at the accommodation, 
explore the area, and find out what exactly it is you will be studying as a university 
student on your chosen course.   
 
The best way of finding out when these events are is via:  
https://www.opendays.com/ where you can access the university open day calendar 
all year round.  
 
Some upcoming open days within an hour distance from school are: 
 

University of Kent – 18 November 2023 
Royal Holloway University of London – 1 November 2023 
London South Bank University – 4 November 2023 
University of East Anglia – 4 November 2023 
University of Westminster – 8 November 2023 
University of Suffolk – 11 November 2023 
Anglia Ruskin – 25 November 2023 

 
If you have any further questions, please contact me; Mrs Whyley, Careers Advisor, 
jwhyley@st-martins.essex.sch.uk or Mr Laimonte, Careers Lead,  
Lherbert@st-martins.essex.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jade Whyley 
Careers Advisor 
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